
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 21, 1996 

 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20223 

 

Re: Request for Additional Information and Records No. SS-2 (Photographs and Tapes) from the 

Assassination Records Review Board                                          

 

Dear Jane: 

 

This letter constitutes our second formal request for additional information and records under The 

President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. 

V 1994). 

 

We request that you make available to us all photographs, audiotapes, films, and videotapes in the 

possession, custody, or control of the Secret Service that are reasonably related to the Kennedy 

assassination.  This request includes, but is not limited to, films of the Parkland doctors’ news 

conference on November 22, 1963; any photographs, recordings, or film footage of Lee Harvey 

Oswald; any recording (and/or transcript of a recording) of Secret Service or military communications 

created on tape (or any other recording device) of the Dallas motorcade; and any communications 

between the Secret Service and the National Photograph Interpretation Center regarding any 

photographs or films depicting the assassination. 

 

To the extent that this request presents logistical or other difficulties that we may not have anticipated, 

or to the extent that these records may be located in the National Archives at a place other than in the 

JFK Collection, we will be happy to discuss with you ways in which the request might be amended. 
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We are still awaiting your complete response to our first request, dated October 27, 1995, regarding 

the correspondence of Chief of the Secret Service, James J. Rowley.  I trust that you will be able to 

complete and forward your response to us by February 28. 

 

We appreciate your help in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 


